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At Last! 

A sea of purple and gold – lovely welcoming colours. Great, we can finally get this 

official and celebrate. 

Good times                     Sue (Open Minds) 

 

Here we are, all together and celebrating our special award. This is so deserved as 

everyone has had a time of only zoom meetings that have been a life saver for all 

our members. 

Many thanks and all our love Peter and Margaret xxx 

 

Congratulations a wonderful celebration. A great honour for Julie and Jane. 

Best wishes Kathryn 

 

The expression on Julie’s face when she saw Dr Lam was watching the 

demonstration. Getting to know other group members. Having to dress up smart for 

the first time since leaving my job 5 years ago. A big thank you to Julie, Jane and the 

committee. ‘A Crackin’ Day Gromit.’ 

Thank you,                Sean and Dawn (newbies) 

 

Absolutely honoured to be asked to be part of this amazing celebration that is totally 

deserved. Julie and Jane you have truly been amazing and helped me through tough 

times and I am eternally grateful for all the support of this group. 

Thank you,               Lisa and Keyleigh Ward  xxx 

 

Congratulations on a truly wonderful achievement. The room looked wonderful and I 

really enjoyed the whole morning. Thank you for everything you do. 

Suzanne Hughes 

 



Fabulous celebration today, really enjoyed being part of it, well done Julie, Jane and 

volunteers for doing the things beyond the scene, very impressive show put on 

today!! Well done!! 

Lorraine Moynan 

 

Phew, we made it! What a lovely celebration and good to be part of it, in a small way. 

Well done and congratulations Julie, Jane and everyone else involved. 

Shelley Nicholls 

 

So pleased to be part of such a wonderful presentation! Well done and thoroughly 

deserved. 

Janet 

 

I was so pleased to be part of the presentation, it was lovely to see jane and Julie to 

be awarded for their hard work. This group has helped me a lot. 

Karen 

 

Congratulations! A memorable and proud occasion and one to be remembered.  

Well done to you all. 

Kay 

 

Julie and Crew 

Proud is maybe the best word to describe the day and everything you have made 

possible. I am not known for using a limited amount of words, but I’ll finish by just 

saying inspirational! 

Alan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dear Julie, 

 

May I endorse my Congratulations to you and your wonderful team at Fibro Active 

for gaining the Queen’s Award for the Voluntary Service, such a well-deserved 

acknowledgement of your life enhancing achievements. 

I so very much enjoyed the Presentation event, you worked so hard to put on such a 

tremendous day, I loved the video, the beautiful colour coding, the fabulous lunch, 

the Tai Chi demonstration, meeting volunteers and supporters, I know how much 

organisation and planning that these things take but it was so worthwhile.  

Would you please pass on my very best wishes to Jane. 

With kindest regards and well done again. 

 

Liz 

Elizabeth Fothergill CBE 

HM Lord-Lieutenant of Derbyshire 

                                                            

 

 

 

 


